
 
 
 
 
 
 

5454 West 110th Street 
Overland Park, Kansas 
913 345-7572 
Gary.Kepley@CenturyLink.com 
 
Gary Kepley 
Director-Regulatory Operations 

 
 
June 17, 2013 
 
 
Amended Transmittal No. 41 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW, TW-B-204 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Competitive Pricing Division, Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
On June 17, 2013, the accompanying tariff material issued on behalf of the CenturyLink 
Operating Companies (CLOC) and bearing Tariff F.C.C. Nos. 1, 2, 3, 6, 7, 8, 9 and 11 was sent to 
you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as 
amended, in Transmittal No. 41. 
 
CenturyLink Operating Companies (CLOC) Tariff F.C.C. No. 9 inadvertently included Page 7-
489.3 in the filing.  This page will be removed and will not be included in the next base tariff 
submission. 
 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to me at 5454 
West 110th Street, Mailstop KSOPKJ0502-508, Overland Park, Kansas  66211, (913) 345-7572. 
 
 
 
 
 Gary L. Kepley 
 Director – Regulatory Operations 
 CenturyLink 

 
 

 

Streamlined Filing 
This streamlined filing is being made on  

15 days' notice in accordance with  
Section 204(a)(3) of the Communications Act. 


